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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

It’s nearly Panto time …… Oh yes it is!!! 
 

We are delighted to inform you that we are again taking Y1 to Y6 to see a Pantomime this Christmas. 
The children will visit CAST Theatre to see this year’s performance of Cinderella. 

 
Year 1 to Year 6 will go on Monday 8th December 2025. The performance starts at 10:00am therefore 
we will be leaving after morning registration. Children in reception and nursery will enjoy their own 
pantomime experience again this year with a visit to Canon Popham from BigFoot Arts Education and 
their Christmas production on Monday 8th December 2025 of The Christmas Elf (details to follow). 

 
The cost of the CAST Pantomime visit is £19.65 per child. This includes the cost of the ticket and coach 
transport. We must emphasise that if the levels of payments received are not sufficient to make the 
visit financially viable then unfortunately the visit will not take place for any of the children. 

 
Payment for the trip will need to be paid online through Arbor by Friday 7th November 2025. The 
payment system will enable you to pay the amount in full or pay in smaller amounts over time. 
Payment of £9.65 is required initially, thank you. 

 
Thank you for your continued support; we are looking forward to sharing this live theatre experience 
with the children.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
     

Mrs S Patton   Mrs J Shelton 
Executive Headteacher Head of School 
 

 
 
 
 


